
 
 
 
Respected Madam/ Sir 
The National Testing Agency (NTA) will conduct the Postgraduate 
Entrance Test for 42 Central and participating Universities for the 
academic session 2022-2023.  CUET will provide a single window 
opportunity to students to seek admission in participating 
universities across the country. The online Application Forms for 
Post Graduate Programme will be available from 19th May, 2022, 
the link of the same will be made available on the official website 
at cuet.nta.nic.in. 
In this regard, you are requested to publish/upload a Notice on 
your University/Institution Website for the awareness of the 
students. 
With kind regards 
UGC, New Delhi 
 


